November 19, 1960

Mr. Henry W. Quinius, Jr. Austin Presbyterian Theological Seminary 100 West 27th Street Austin 5, Texas

Dear Dr. Quinius:

Thank you for your letter concerning the regional meeting of the professors of Pastoral Care in the Southwest. I will look forward to attending the meeting and getting acquainted with you and others in this association. I would be pleased to write a brief paper as you suggested on our work here in Pastoral Care. I shall look forward to any additional details which it might be important for me to know.

Yours very truly,

Thomas C. Oden

TCO:ph

